
January 19, 2016  

 

 

Mr. Langton called my office at approximately 4:30 p.m. today inquiring if I received his 

letter and I confirmed I did. I informed him the City was in the “Cone of Silence” and he 

could come to the City Commission meeting on January 20th and have three minutes to 

speak on the item and it was a City Commission decision.  

 

Cheri Smith 

City Clerk 


